
 

March 5, 2018. 

 

Ken Cole, Executive Director 
Buffalo Field Campaign  
PO Box 957  
West Yellowstone MT 59758 
 
It is the expressed intent of the Piikani Nation to become a signatory to the American Bison A Species 
of Conservation Concern report to be submitted to the U.S. Forest Service on March 5, 2018.    
 
The Piikani Nation authorizes Buffalo Field Campaign to include our sovereign nation as an official 
signatory. 

 
Chief Stanley C. Grier (Giiyio Domasoo): Chief of the Piikani Nation and President of the Blackfoot 
Confederacy Chiefs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


